THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS

Southwestern Medical Center

AT DAL M.T. Jenkins, M.D.
McDermott Professor Emeritus
(Chairman 1948-1981)

Department of Anesthesiology

March 9, 1990

Dear SEASONED CITIZENS of the UTMB Class of 1940,
What a great reunion this will be!
Among other activities, count on these:

-Our reception in the Wentletrap Restaurant, Topgallant Room, next
door to the Tremont House, will begin at 6:30 p.m. on Friday;
(Those participating in Hdmecoming activities are eligible for the
other reception on the UTMB campus, 5:30-7:30 p.m., but the
planning committee hopes you will spend the entire evening with the
Class of 1940 and forego the homecoming reception.)

-Please register at the door and attach your identification tag,
prepared for each alumnus and spouse;

-Autograph the big poster;
-Note the proposed cover for our collection of Unreliable Memoirs to

be published and mailed to you shortly after the reunion. (Already
paid for with your dinner assessment.)

HAVE YOU SUBMITTED A LETTER AND/OR A C.V. OR ANY
OTHER COMMENTS TO BE DISTRIBUTED IN THE MEMOIRS? IF
NOT, DO IT!)

-Find your placecard and put it wherever you wish to sit for dinner
(the card indicates your entree, also);

-Look for the open bar;
-Enjoy the non-invasive music provided by Class President MchMilian.

-Be prepared to divulge a (2-minute max) favorite remembrance
sometime during the evening if you wish;

-Our dinner will begin 8:00-8:15 p.m. or thereabouts;
-Stay in good health.
In _anticipation of a wonderful evening,
’/?LJUUL/
M. T. Jenkins, M.D.
for the Planning Committee
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